
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

“I am requesting funding for the Bridge Teen Center Building Acquisition in fiscal year 2024.
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Bridge Teen Center NFP (EIN: 20-3802111),
located at 15555 S. 71st Court, Orland Park, IL 60462. This project will allow the Bridge Teen
Center to purchase a building in Orland Park, IL which houses free after school programs and
job readiness programming for local teens. The ability to purchase a building would allow the
organization to dedicate more resources to their workforce training and youth programming. The
organization is confident that the project can be completed within FY24.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42
U.S.C.5305(a)(1).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.”

Sincerely,

Sean Casten
Member of Congress
Illinois 6th Congressional District


